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Delegation Consent Form

| respectfully request permission to speak at the upcoming
“Civic Works Committee” meeting on:
Monday, May 14, 2012
4:00 p.m.
Re: Traffic Concerns in the Blackacres Boulevard and Yew Tree Gardens Area

Reason: Please accept this request to appear as a delegation before the Civic Works Committee to bring forward
ongoing traffic issues and related concerns in the Blackacres Boulevard and Yew Tree Garden Area in the City of London.

The neighbourhood has been requesting, for a number of years, that the City of London address the traffic safety issues
in our neighbourhood. Specifically, we have requested that a stop sign or some other remedy be provided in our
neighbourhood to address these concerns. Our Ward Councillor Matt Brown has also been working to assist with this
issue, for a number of months. The response from City staff has been less than satisfactory, leaving us with no other
option then to seek delegation status before the Civic Works Committee to ask that staff be required to address the
concerns of the neighbourhood.

I also request that staff be required to provide an information report to the Committee outlining the concerns and their
response to our-concerns.

I understand that consideration of this request for delegation would be considered at the April 23, 2012 Civic Works
Committee meeting, with delegation being potentially granted for the May 14, 2012 Civic Works Committee meeting. A

number of neighbours will also be submitting letters of concern and will be in attendance at the May 14, 2012 meeting.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Name: Steven Craig

Address: 281 Blackacres Boulevard, London, Ontario N6G 2T9

Signature:

Please submit by: Monday, April 16, 2012 @ 9:00 a.m.

Mail to:

Betty Mercier, City Hall, 300 Dufferin Avenue, 3" Floor, London ON NGA 4L9
or Fax to: Attention Betty Mercier: 519-661-4892




